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Notice of fisheries support

Public from: 10.02.2021
Public until: for an indefinite period

Maaeluministeerium publishes this announcement under Regulation enacted pursuant to the Fisheries Management Act .

Maaeluministeerium announces that the reception of applications will take place on 26 February 2021.

The purpose of the grant is The effective implementation of the operational programme of the European Maritime and Fisheries Fund
2014-2020 and the promotion of cooperation in the aquaculture sector, including the implementation of information, training, studies and
pilot projects aimed at both the aquaculture sector itself and the general public.

Please submit the application documents: The e-mail address of the Ministry of Rural Affairs is info@agri.ee by the words “EMFF
measure 2.6 application”.

Additional information: Annika Teino (annika.teino@agri.ee, Tel. 625 6525), Ministry of Rural Affairs, fish Management Department.

Further details can also be found in the Regulation on which the notice is based and the supporting documents for the application
(application form) and additional information on the subsidised activities can be found on the website of the Ministry of Rural Affairs:
https://www.agri.ee/et/teadlaste and aquaculture feed-in cogeneration support 2021

Maaeluministeerium
Tallinn, HARJUMAA, Lai tn 39 // Lai tn 41
Phone: 6256101
E-mail: INFO@AGRI.EE

Announcement number 1714669

https://www.riigiteataja.ee/akt_rakendusaktid.html?id=105122014001&kuvarakendus=1
https://www.agri.ee/et/teadlaste-ja-vesiviljelusettevotjate-koostootoetus-2021

